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Welcome to the latest edition of our newsletter!  As 
always, we have been very busy at LMA since the last 
edition. I hope you enjoy reading about what we have 
been up to and also a few reminders too. 
 
Polish School Visit 
Last week we had a visit from teachers and pupils from a 
school in Poland and it was a real pleasure to meet them 
and it gave our Welcome Ambassadors their first job to 
to ensure that our visitors were made very welcome and 
that they had a great day at LMA.  It was lovely to see 
the Polish pupils in our classes and enjoying a normal 
school day in England including mixing with our pupils at 
breaks and lunches. 
 
Coronation 
We have another Bank Holiday on Monday 8th May to 
celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III.  Throughout 
this week here we have been enjoying themed food in 
our canteen and also learning about the Coronation in I 
Learn tutorial time.  We are also leading into the 
celebratory weekend with a red/white and blue themed 
day today which has been great to see.  The bunting is up 
here at LMA in preparation for a lovely weekend of 
national celebrations! 
 
I hope you have a lovely (long) weekend! 
 
Sandra Muir 
Headteacher 
 

Dates for your diary: 
 
6th May – Coronation 
Day 
 
8th May – Bank Holiday 
 
12th May – GCSE Exams 
begin 
 
18th May – Year 10 
Parents Evening 
 
26th May – End of Term 5 
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Please use the link below to book your appointment: 
 
SchoolCloud - Lawn Manor Academy 

Year 10 
Parents Evening 

18th May 

https://lawnmanor.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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In the month of May in the Library the theme is 
‘The King’s Coronation’ Full of all things Royal. 

We look forward to celebrating our new King and 
a great moment in History. 

 
There are lots of books in the Library about 

The Royals - past and present. Some are AR books 
so you can complete some quizzes too. 

 
FREE themed bookmarks 

 
So pop into the Library and have a look at the large display of books available to loan out. 

 
Don’t forget…. Mondays = Yr 11 Heaven, Tuesdays = Film Club (all years), Wednesday = Quiz & Bingo 
(all years), Thursday = Chess & Board Games (all years). Plus open every Break and Lunch time - not 

Thursdays 
 

Hope to see you all there. 
 

Mrs Reynolds 
Library Officer 
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A reminder, Non-black trainers, boots above the 
ankle, daps, sandals or shoes without backs are not 
allowed; all heels should be no more than 3cm.  
 
Ankle boots are allowed but must be worn under 
trousers. Shoes or trainers must be completely 
black, including any logos, toe caps, laces and 
soles. Shoes or trainers must have a leather style 
upper; canvas footwear is not permitted.  
 
Acceptable shoes or trainers should be worn to and 
from Lawn Manor Academy 
 

 Changes to  
The uniform 

policy 
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Great News! All of the Lawn Manor Knowledge Organisers are now on the Lawn Manor 
Website for pupils of all years to take advantage of. A letter has gone out to all parents and 
carers about this – but here is a breakdown of what we use these for, in case you missed it! 
We use knowledge organisers in lessons to support with the most important facts and 
concepts in different subjects. ALL PUPILS can now use these independently from home on 
a phone, tablet or laptop. They are really useful for independent study to catch up on 
missed work, to support with homework and also to revise for assessments. 
This page can be found on the website in the parent and pupil section here: Subject 
Knowledge Organisers - Lawn Manor Academy 
 
Don’t forget that for year 10 and 11 – GCSE specific revision tasks, booklets and resources 
have been uploaded to our website under the parent or pupil section on the steps to 
success link here Faculties & Revision Archive - Lawn Manor Academy 
 
Any questions – get in touch jdelap@lawnmanor.org 
 
Mr. Delap. 
 

Knowledge  
Organisers 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flawnmanor.org%2Fsubject-knowledge-organisers%2F&data=05%7C01%7CEWade%40lawnmanor.org%7C443b05658b2d4fd6682608db4c8598a1%7C1e090ae7481e423dae9daee6a07a2157%7C0%7C0%7C638187908897936536%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HQ%2FAkO2H4yEcrVhQonHfKD6CTXw%2F%2FL2OyJrNl1pFRhw%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flawnmanor.org%2Fsubject-knowledge-organisers%2F&data=05%7C01%7CEWade%40lawnmanor.org%7C443b05658b2d4fd6682608db4c8598a1%7C1e090ae7481e423dae9daee6a07a2157%7C0%7C0%7C638187908897936536%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HQ%2FAkO2H4yEcrVhQonHfKD6CTXw%2F%2FL2OyJrNl1pFRhw%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flawnmanor.org%2Ffaculties%2F&data=05%7C01%7CEWade%40lawnmanor.org%7C443b05658b2d4fd6682608db4c8598a1%7C1e090ae7481e423dae9daee6a07a2157%7C0%7C0%7C638187908897936536%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=UPhg1YzKAz2Vo2%2B31fE1Sfog2Uk%2BS2vg6RgyCgPahTg%3D&reserved=0
mailto:jdelap@lawnmanor.org
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On Tuesday 25th April, 38 Polish pupils and 6 staff visited our school. They 
were from Lodz in Poland and were on an educational visit to the UK.  
Our newly appointed Welcome Ambassadors took them on a tour of the 
school, sat with them in classes so they could observe lessons, and then 
took them into PE, where they could play table tennis and dodgeball. 
Mr Smith who arranged the visit said, 
“We also gave presentations on the history of Swindon and our own school, 
and then we learned about their town, Lodz, and what they do at their 
schools. After a music and dance recital they had lunch with our pupils, 
before moving on to London. 
“Their organiser, Adam Kazimierczak, said a huge thank you for what he 
described as a great experience, and is inviting us to visit them in the future. 
“It was also an excellent experience for our pupils, meeting children with 
other backgrounds, learning about other cultures and ways of doing things, 
and getting on so well with the visitors. I’m very proud of how every pupil 
involved made them feel so welcome. They are a credit to our school.” 
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Support with the rising cost of living 

Swindon Borough Council have lots of additional 
support available.  
You can find all the information using the link below: 
 
Help if you're struggling with living costs | Swindon 
Borough Council 
 
The rising cost of living may be worrying for some 
people. The services below are available to support 
your mental health. They won’t judge you and are free, 
anonymous and always open: 

• NHS. Get general advice and support  
• Samaritans. Visit their website or call 116 123 
• Shout. If you would prefer not to talk but want 

some mental health support, you can text 
SHOUT to 85258 for 24/7 confidential support if 
you are in crisis and need immediate help 

• MIND. Visit their website for a list of crisis 
helplines or call 0300 123 3393 

 
 

 

 
Until 7th May, you can visit the 
Morrison’s Café and ‘ask for 
Henry’.  
You will receive a free jacket 
potato with beans. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.swindon.gov.uk%2Finfo%2F20013%2Fbenefits_and_swindon_money_matters%2F1260%2Fhelp_if_youre_struggling_with_living_costs%3Futm_campaign%3Dneed_to_know_carousel%26utm_medium%3Dcarousel%26utm_source%3Dhomepage%26utm_content%3Dslide_2&data=05%7C01%7CEWade%40lawnmanor.org%7C3318530eba2d4749ebd908db4707c2c7%7C1e090ae7481e423dae9daee6a07a2157%7C0%7C0%7C638181870871330633%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tNWmV9TslWph%2Fa0C6M6KTKOuWBi84yxaB0WHz%2BAy%2Bis%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.swindon.gov.uk%2Finfo%2F20013%2Fbenefits_and_swindon_money_matters%2F1260%2Fhelp_if_youre_struggling_with_living_costs%3Futm_campaign%3Dneed_to_know_carousel%26utm_medium%3Dcarousel%26utm_source%3Dhomepage%26utm_content%3Dslide_2&data=05%7C01%7CEWade%40lawnmanor.org%7C3318530eba2d4749ebd908db4707c2c7%7C1e090ae7481e423dae9daee6a07a2157%7C0%7C0%7C638181870871330633%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tNWmV9TslWph%2Fa0C6M6KTKOuWBi84yxaB0WHz%2BAy%2Bis%3D&reserved=0
https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/
https://www.samaritans.org/how-we-can-help/contact-samaritan/
https://giveusashout.org/
https://www.mind.org.uk/need-urgent-help/using-this-tool/
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COMPETITION 
TIME! 

Your CHALLENGE is:  to create something to celebrate the Kings Coronation. It 
can be a portrait of the King, the Palace, The Crown anything which relates to 
the celebration. You could even take some photography of the festivities or 
write a song or poem relevant to the Coronation! 

 30 house points up for Grabs for the best entries from each Year group. 
Entries to Ms Young & Ms Mills 

Deadline for Entry is 12th May 2023 
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Our staff took part in a fabulous baking 
competition to celebrate the Coronation. 
Mrs Jones took the baking crown with the 
winning entry! 
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Why We Should Attend School 

 
• Regular school attendance is an important part of giving children the best 

possible start in life.  
• The aim should be to attend 100% of the time.  
• Pupils who miss school frequently can fall behind with their work and do less 

well in exams.  
• Good attendance also shows potential employers that a young person is 

reliable 
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Best House of the week 
Attendance 

Improvement 
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“Friends of Lawn Manor” 
Your school needs you! 

Want to make a difference in your child’s education? 

Volunteering with our PTA allows you to contribute your 
skills and knowledge for the benefit of your child, their 

school, and the community. 

Support Us, Support your Child, and Support your 
Community 

 
For more information, please contact  

Mr Langdown or Ms Young 
rlangdown@lawnmanor.or

g or 
cyoung@lawnmanor.org  

 

mailto:rlangdown@lawnmanor.org
mailto:rlangdown@lawnmanor.org
mailto:cyoung@lawnmanor.org
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Lawn Manor Academy, Salcombe Grove, Swindon SN3 1ER 
Call 01793 487286  | Visit lawnmanor.org  | @lawn_manor 


